DUE MARCH 30, 2020

Kennard-Dale High School
Prom 2020

Behavior Expectations Form

Kennard-Dale High School works to achieve a safe and healthy environment that respects school values.
Parents/guardians and their students should be aware of the expectations for student behavior while attending
Prom, as well as consequences of disregarding those expectations.

As Prom is a formal event, attendees are expected to conduct themselves in a manner consistent with the tone of
the occasion. Accordingly, dancing should be in good taste and reflective of mutual respect. Parents/guardians
should take time to discuss with their students the following expectations and consequences outlined below.

As a general guide, please be advised that forms of “dancing” that are not appropriate for this school function
include, but are not limited to:

e Aggressive “front to front” or aggressive “back to front” rubbing between partners

e “Dancing” in which the female partner bends over, placing her hands on the floor, and aggressively rubs
her posterior against the male.

In all cases, the determination of what constitutes inappropriate dancing is at the discretion of the
administrators/chaperones in attendance at Prom. Students who do not comply with these behavior expectations
will be removed from the dance at the discretion of the administrators/chaperones without a refund. Note that a
warning will not be issued at Prom. This form serves as a warning to all participants. Should a removal from
the event occur, the parents/guardians of that student will be notified of that fact.

I, (student’s first and last name), understand that failure to

comply with KDHS Behavior Expectations at Prom will result in my removal from Prom at the discretion of the

administrators/chaperones without refund.

Student Signature Date

Parent/Guardian Signature Date



